
David and Alice enjoyed vacationing in Alaska and were just beginning their sixth trip 
to the state when David, a man who had enjoyed very good health,  started to feel very 
ill.  After seeing Cross Road Medical Center’s sign, they stopped in.  David received 
care over the next two days and was referred for follow-up testing. 
 

“We were impressed by the caring staff in your clinic at a time of need—
when we were over 2,000 miles from our home.  We knew no one in the 
area, but knew we needed help. We had such loving care.”      
             Alice 

  

Sadly, David was diagnosed with cancer and lost his valiant fight eight months later.  
Alice said that she and David decided to request that their family and friends send their 
memorial gifts to Cross Road Medial Center where he first received care because: 
 

“We were impressed by the type of care he re-
ceived—even though you could not make him well.  
We hope the additional funds will help purchase 
needed equipment not only for the local population, 
but also for people like us, who have the unfortunate 
experience of falling ill so many miles from home.”  

  

We are thankful for Alice’s willingness to share their story and for the generosity 
of their family and friends in helping to ensure that quality care can continue to 
be provided, not only for local patients, but also for those traveling through! 
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Flu Shots:  

Flu season is upon us.      

Cost for immunization: 
$25/adult and $15/child 
under 18.   

For more information 
call: (907) 822-3203. 

Clinic Closed 

Dec. 24: We will close 
early (12:30 pm).   

Dec. 25:  We will be 
closed for Christmas.  

Jan. 1:  We will be 
closed for New Year’s 
Day. 
 

(Urgent Care is always 
open)  

Get more information 

on our website:  

www.crossroadmc.org  

Funds for a Lifepak 12  

cardiac monitor plus de-

fibrillator were recently 

donated to Cross Road by 

local supporters.  This 

multi-function machine 

will be very helpful to 

those needing these ser-

vices!   

Over 1 Million People Travel Through Glennallen Each Year 

BLESSINGS FROM A TRAVELER 

We are excited about what is happening at Cross Road and have felt God’s blessing on this health care 

ministry!  With a competent, caring, and ministry-oriented staff, we praise God for His provision which 

has enabled us to end 2012 on much more solid footing, while making great strides in becoming clini-

cally excellent, fiscally sound, and ministry-focused. 

With patient compliments at an all-time high, debt down by more than 35%, and the seeds of intentional 

ministry projects beginning to germinate, we are now in a good place to carefully, prayerfully, and in-

tentionally begin to grow toward where we believe God is calling us to be as a 

healthcare ministry serving in Christ’s name in the interior of Alaska. 

We are so thankful to those of you who continue to lift us up in prayer, those who 

have donated toward our ministries, and those who have helped in so many ways!  

May God bless you and yours while you seek to serve Him where you are! 
Joel Medendorp, CEO 

Libby, RN with new Lifepak 

12 Machine 

WE ARE THANKFUL 

Important Notes: 
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§ For God’s comfort for patients, their families and the clinic staff members who 
work with those who are hurting or have experienced loss. 

§ For wisdom for the Board of Directors and Management Team as they look ahead 
and provide guidance during these times of constant health care changes.  The 
Strategic Thinking Meeting went well.  Keep praying for the Spring Strategic 
Planning Spring Meeting. 

§ For unity and focus, so that we may continue to bond more and more as a team in 
order to be even more effective at what we do. 

§ For grace and patience as we seek to find ways to continually show the love of the 

Lord, Jesus Christ in our everyday functions. 

 SUPPORT A MINISTRY PROGRAM/NEED 

Manual Therapy, 

Administration 

Building, and Landing 

Pad: 

When Send 

International moved 

their offices to Anchorage, we purchased their 

building, which is located next to the clinic.  We 

moved our administration offices and manual 

therapy and massage services to that building—

opening up more 

clinic space.  We 

also were able to 

purchase the land 

we use for med-

evac landings.  

Current need: 

$130,000 

 

A Kubota 

This machine is necessary for the 

many special needs of our habitat.  

It helps remove snow, allows us to 

move heavy equipment and sup-

plies, helps us dig trenches or pipe 

line areas in the cold hard ground, 

and many other useful things. 

Current need: $25,000 

 
 

Looking for a great summer job?  Extra summer help is often needed because our 
numbers dramatically increase during the summer 
tourism months. 

Check our website (www.crossroadmc.org) or call 
Naomi Young, HR (907) 822-5686 x32 for job 
openings and volunteer opportunities.   

Looking for great projects for a Sunday School group or Vacation Bible School?  
Maybe you have a way personal talent or gift to share.  We’d love to have your 
help!  Some examples of needs include: stickers for young patients, coloring pages 
and crayons, family friendly DVDs for extended care patients or their visiting fami-
ly members, curtains or quilts for the clinic or our housing areas, and Bibles or 

tracts.  Opportunities abound and we’d love your help!   

Check our website (www.crossroadmc.org) for current in-kind needs or email us 
at info@crossroadmc.org, as these needs change frequently. 

Support our Outreach/Mobile Health Program: 

Davanea Bush, can 
often be found in the 
community helping 
those who are unable to 
come to the clinic.  We 
cannot bill insurance 
for her services, but 
know they are very 
needed for many living 
in this rural area.  

Support the School 
Nursing Program: 

Because we appreciate 
our community and want to help our area children, 
Cross Road Medical Center provides a free school 
nursing service to four local schools.  Sara Cook, loves 
working with the children and her services are 
appreciated! 

Current need for these two programs: $70,000 

Erin , RN, fastening a salvation bracelet a 

child made at the Fall Festival/ Open House 

We had 65 med-evacs in 2012 
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PRAY FOR US 

 

SEND SUPPLIES FOR PROJECTS  

VOLUNTEER/JOIN OUR STAFF 
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Praying for Patients: Ashley, RN and Kelly, MA 

 

http://www.crossroadmc.org
mailto:info@crossroadmc.org

